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EASO published new Quarterly Asylum Report

 

 
EASO published its quarterly asylum report for the third quarter of 2014. The
Quarterly report aims at providing an overview of key asylum trends by analysing
data regarding applications for international protection made by asylum seekers
and decisions made on those applications by European Member States and
Associated Countries.

© European Union Agency for Asylum 2024 | Email: info@euaa.europa.eu 

mailto:info@euaa.europa.eu

